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07/12/2018  13:39:242018/5106/P COMMNT Alistair Whitmore I am concerned about the further encroachment towards the rear of Achilles Road. This will considerably 

reduce the space between Berridge Mews and Achilles Road which will impact on noise and privacy. This is 

then compounded by an additional rooflight.

I believe there were supposed to be restrictions in place when Berridge mews was first developed to reduce 

the impact on the South side of Achilles Road.
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